
Columbia, South Carolina 
November 5, 195#

The State 3udget and Control Hoard continued hearings on the 1959- 

1960 Budget Requests in the Office of the State Auditor at 10:00 A. K., on 

November 5, 1958.

Budget Requests were presented and discussed by the following S tate

Agencies.

John de la Howe School 
In d u s tr ia l Commission 
The Citadel 
Children’s Bureau 
S. C. Education Association 
Alcoholic R ehabilitation Center 
Probation, Parole and Pardon Board 
Contractor’s Licensing Hoard 
Association of the Blind
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